
    

  

     

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
(By email) 

 
Our Ref: MGLA200819-0284 

 
21 August 2019 

 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 15 August 2019.  Your 
request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act (FOI) 2000. 
 
You asked for;  
 

The BBC has reported that the Mayor has written to Robert Evans (chief executive of 
Argent, who run the King's Cross development) asking about the use of face recognition 
technology at King's Cross. The Guardian states that it has seen the letter and quotes 
from it. Is the letter something which is publicly available? Is there a way that I can find 
out about any response from Argent to the Mayor's letter, or about other comments or 
responses from the Mayor/his office? 

 
Our response to your request is as follows: 
 
Please find attached the information we have identified within scope of your request.  
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference at the top of this letter.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 

  
Information Governance Officer  
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
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